
 
 

 
  

 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 

July 2, 2025 

 

 

To: Jennings School District Staff 

 

Subject: Stipend Review for the 2025-2026 School Year 

 

We are currently conducting a comprehensive review of all stipends for the 2025–

2026 school year. As part of this reassessment, some stipends — including those 

related to athletics and other areas — may be reduced or discontinued. 
 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Dr. Paula Knight, 

Superintendent of Schools 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

                                              cc: Mrs. Regina Hawthorne, Chief Human Resource Officer 

                     Mrs. Victoria Glaspy, Chief Financial Officer 
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